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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School  

NEWSLETTER 
05/04/2019 

 

 

Worship Theme: RESPECT & 

REVERENCE 
 

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! & 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 
There are no superstars  

awarded this week. Re-start  
after Easter 

Well  

  

 

HAPPY EASTER TO EVERYONE – What a fantastic day we 

have had today. We started the day with the Easter 

Bonnet competition. Well done to everyone who entered. 

It was very difficult for the judges to decide who first, 

second and third were in each class but everyone 

received a chocolate bar for entering.  

We had the traditional Easter Egg hunt at playtime then 

enjoyed eating them afterwards! During the rest of the 

day we’ve had Easter themed lessons for RE and art 

activities linked to Easter. We began our Easter 

celebrations yesterday with our end of term worship 

service in church, led by Pam Daunton (the reader at St 

Leonard the Less and one of our governors) when all the 

children took part.  

Have a restful holiday and we’ll see you back on TUESDAY 

23rd APRIL. 

DIARY DATES – 

 
23rd April (Tuesday): School opens. 

 

 

 

FOSS NEWS - The deadline 

date to return bottles to 

school has been extended 

until after Easter as there has 

been such a lot on recently.  

 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

 

Isaac has passed his 

Grade 2 Trumpet exam 

with distinction. His 

mum and dad are 

really proud of him. 

Well done Isaac! 

Easter Bonnet Competition 


